
The Department of Urology Presents

Stream Team
Magazine

Jan. 2025, Vol. 10



Table of Contents

3    Letter from the Chair
4    Department Announcements
5    Important Dates and Events
6    Department Shout Outs
7    SUO Recap
8    Holiday Party Recap
10  A Year in UVA Urology
13  Links and Resources

IN THIS ISSUE

Check
it out!

See what our
department members
have been up to on

page 6!
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Couldn’t make the holiday
party? Check out the

pictures on pages 8 and
9!

2024 was an eventful
year! Check out some of

the cool things UVA
Urology did on page 10.



Letter from the Chair

Dr. Kirsten Greene

Kirsten Greene
Kirsten Greene, MD

Chair of the Department
of Urology

was inspired. Thank you to
everyone who attended
and made it a memorable
event.

Lastly, before we welcome
in the new year, we always
take time to reflect on the
year before. Check out
pages 10-12 for UVA
Urology highlights for the
year 2024. We did a lot of
amazing things as a
department this past year,
and I look forward to all of
the awesome things we’ll
do in 2025. Cheers to
bringing in the new year
with the best department,
and thank you for all that
you do for your patients
and our team!

Dear Valued Faculty,
Staff, Students, and
Alumni of the Urology
Department:
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Happy New Year! I hope
everyone had a wonderful
time with their friends and
family this holiday season,
and I’m excited to be back
and kick off 2025 with such
an awesome team. I’m also
thrilled to announce that Dr.
Kim Maciolek, former UVA
Urology resident, will be
joining us later this year in
endourology! Feel free to
congratulate her, and stay
tuned for a bit more about
her background in next
month’s newsletter.

n other big news, Dr. Tracy
Downs won AUA’s Annual 

The whole team had a
wonderful time at Morven
Farms. The food provided by
Harvest Moon Catering was
amazing and the karaoke 

DEI Award for 2025! We are
so happy he won, as he is
so deserving of this honor
Please reach out and
congratulate him when you
have the time!

If you didn’t get the chance
to attend our holiday party
this year, take a look at the
pictures on pages 8 and 9. 



1. Welcome Dr. Kim Maciolek! Dr. Maciolek will be joining
UVA Urology next year, and we’re so excited to have her on
board! Stay tuned for more details, which will be provided in
next month’s newsletter.

2. Congratulations, Dr. Downs! Dr. Downs recently won the
Annual AUA DEI Award for 2025. Be sure to congratulate
him!

3. Provider and Access Pairings - As a reminder, our
department has recently launched a face sheet/directory for
provider and PFA pairings for our Fontaine clinic. This can be
found on our website, and you can click here to check it
out!
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Department Announcements
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https://med.virginia.edu/urology/faculty-and-staff/internal-site/pfa-face-sheet-pairings/
https://med.virginia.edu/urology/faculty-and-staff/internal-site/pfa-face-sheet-pairings/


Dr. Greene
Dr. Sands

Mariah Savala
Joey Wyant

Kim Washington

January Birthdays
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Mark Your 
Calendars!

October 2025
10/8 - 10/11 - Northeastern Section
AUA Annual Meeting
10/9 - 10/12 - Annual Fall Scientific
Meeting of SMSNA
10/25 - 10/29 - ASRM Scientific
Congress and Expo

February 2025
2/3 - Urology Resident Match Day
2/7 - 2/8 - SAU Annual Meeting
2/26 - 3/1 - SUFU Winter Meeting

April 2025
4/11 - Vest Conference
4/18 - Resident Appreciation Day
4/26 - 4/29 - AUA Annual Meeting December 2025

12/2 - 12/5 - SUO Annual Meeting
4/18 - Resident Appreciation Day
4/26 - 4/29 - AUA Annual Meeting

March 2025
3/14 - 3/15 - Virginia Urological Society
Annual Meeting
3/21 - 3/24 - EAU Annual Congress

June 2025
6/1 - 6/3 - WOCNext Annual Meeting
6/17 - 6/22 - AANP National Conference
4/26 - 4/29 - AUA Annual Meeting

September 2025
9/3 - 9/6 - ESPU Congress
9/11 - 9/13 - MA AUA Annual Meeting
9/18 - 9/20 - International Continence
Society Annual Meeting

May 2025
5/19 - UVA Urology Annual Faculty
Retreat



Department Shout Outs!
Congratulations to Dr. Downs who won the
American Urological Assocation’s Annual Diversity,
Equity, & Inclusion Award for 2025! Dr. Downs
received this award for his mentorship and devotion
to advancing diversity and inclusion programs in
urology. 

Chief resident Dr. Tella and resident Dr.
Owens-Walton recently taught the CAIL lab.
They covered vasectomy, inguinal vs.
scrotal orchiectomy and orchiopexy for
undescended testicle vs. torsion, and
other clinical scenarios. 

Professors in the Making

Dr. Culp was recently awarded the Paul
Mellon Professorship. Congratulations, Dr.
Culp!

Dr. May was elected as a member of the
WUO Steering Committee during the SUO

annual meeting! Way to go, Dr. May!
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SUO Highlights

The members of Women in Urologic Oncology posing for a group photo  at the SUO annual meeting. 

Dr. Ibilibor and other
members of the R. Frank

Jones Urological Society got a
quick photo together at this
year’s SUO annual meeting!

Dr. Krupski was a
speaker at SUO this
year! She gave a talk

titled: Utilizing Telehealth
to Improve Access to
Care for Patients with

Bladder Cancer.
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UVA Urology’s 
Annual Holiday Party

8



9



1 YEAR
12 Months
365 Days
52 Weeks
8760 Hours
525,600 Minutes
31,536,000 Seconds

A Year in UVA Urology
As 2024 comes to a close, and we reflect on
the past year, it’s safe to say it’s been a busy
one here in the Department of Urology! In fact,
maybe you missed some of the awesome
things our department has been up to, so just
in case, we’ve included a list of department
highlights from 2024.

Over 28 peer-reviewed
articles were published by

members of our
department

Drs. May, Heidar, Henry,
and Pate joined our faculty

Our residency program
expanded to 3 new
residents per year

$150,000 was donated by
the Botwinick-Wolfensohn

Foundation, which was also
matched by the UVA

Cancer Center

Two talented doctors -
Dr. Schenkman and Dr.

Costabile - retired

UVA Urology hosted our
Vest Conference with guest

speaker Dr. Mohit Khera
and our Howard’s Pediatric

Conference with guest
speaker Dr. Earl Cheng

Dr. Greene celebrated
5 years as chair

Our department
collectively attended over

14 major conferences
around the world 
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APPs Brooke Noell and Tia
Mitchner joined our team

Over 6,150 new patients
were seen across the

whole department



A Year in UVA Urology
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A Year in UVA Urology
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Website          Facebook          Twitter           Instagram

WE WANT TO HEAR
FROM YOU!

Do you have something you want to include in next month’s Newsletter? Do
you have feedback for this month’s issue? Do you have ideas for future

issues? Follow the links below and complete the survey to share your
thoughts with us! 

Thanks for all of your support!

Sincerely,

The Editors of Stream Team Magazine
Department of Urology

University of Virginia

13

Newsletter
Feedback? 

CLICK HERE

Content
Submissions? 

CLICK HERE

https://virginia.az1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_3Czq2E24XwJgoAK
https://virginia.az1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_bxZcCJVUrwFjj1k
https://twitter.com/uvaurology?lang=en
https://www.facebook.com/p/University-of-Virginia-Department-of-Urology-100082979630203/
https://www.instagram.com/uvastreamteam/
https://med.virginia.edu/urology/
https://med.virginia.edu/urology/
https://www.instagram.com/uvastreamteam/
https://www.facebook.com/p/University-of-Virginia-Department-of-Urology-100082979630203/
https://www.instagram.com/uvastreamteam/
https://twitter.com/uvaurology?lang=en
https://www.instagram.com/uvastreamteam/
https://www.instagram.com/uvastreamteam/
https://virginia.az1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_3Czq2E24XwJgoAK
https://virginia.az1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_bxZcCJVUrwFjj1k

